



Email: Ajb@bmfp.org

December 2023

Dear friends and supporters,

Merry Christmas! My heart felt greetings to all who support me in my ministry of prayer for the missionaries that God has given me to pray for daily. I ask for wisdom as I pray that He will help me to pray for each one according to His will in their lives and ministry. I keep in contact with them each week by email and ask for their requests, so that I can pray and encourage them. I call each one by name as I pray and ask the Lord to bless them that day.

There are some who never respond, but I pray for them also and ask the Lord to bless their ministry as well. I also pray for pastors who are mission minded and have churches who are faithful supporters of missionaries on the field. It takes me several hours each day, but I count it a blessing to be able to have that time with the Lord.

Please know that your prayers for me are appreciated and that I ask the Lord daily to be a blessing to those who pray for me each day. So, as you pray for me, God hears my prayers for you. Stay faithful and encouraged in your service for Him.

For God's honor and glory, Alice Burge BMFP Proverbs 3:5:7